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Ms.ElizabethM. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S.Securitiesand Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington,DC 20549-1090 

Re: Release Number. 34-60218, FileNo. 5?-12-09 

Dear Secretary Murphy: 

Peaceand all good! The SistersofSt. Francrs ofPhiladelphia stronglysupport the proposedrule 
requiring TARP Recipients to provide shareholders an annual Advisory Vote on executive 
compensation.We furthersuggestthat the SEC extend the Advisory Vote requirementto all 
publicly traded companies. 

As faith-based investors, we integrateenvironmental, social and govemance analysis (ESG)into 
investmentdecision-making.We are all aware of the serious problernsof excessive executive 
compensation. The moral fiber of our global community is being compromisedwhen billions 
h.aveno food and corporate executives live excessively lavish lives. 

Congress and the SEC can be assured that a Say on Pay mandate for all publicly traded 
companies would be advisory and is another goodgovemancetool to enablecorporations to be 
more accountable and responsible. 

Respectfullyyours. 

Nora M. Nash, OSF 
Director,CorporateSocialResponsibility 
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